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Georgia Power Company
ATTN: Mr. R. J. Kelly

Executive Vice President
P. O. Box 4545

'

Atlanta, GA 30302

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: CONFIRMATION OF MEETING - DOCKET N05, 50-424 AND 50-425

This confirms the telephone conversation between Mr. C. W. Hayes of your staff
and Mr. V. W. Panciera of my staff on May 7,1984, concerning a meeting to be
conducted at the Region II Office on May 18, 1984, at 10:00 a.m. You requested
this meeting to discuss the status of your inspection program for the Vogtle
diesel generators.

| Should you have any questions regarding these arrangements, we will be pleased
to discuss them.

Richard C. Lewis, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

I cc: D. O. Foster, Vice President
and General Manager

H. H. Gregory, !!!, Construction
Project Manager

G. Bockhold, Jr., Plant Manageri

! E. D. Groover, QA Site Supervisor

bcct NRC Resident Inspector
Document Control Desk
State of Georgia

|

RI! RI! RI
6% cD

JR61 ge:Jk VP tera
Hay /84

ce I

5/f/84
5/ 84 5/o

fo$'Ed'oMg- ?
____ _ _ _ __ _ __- _ _ ____ __ zu .w_


